
The Morgan Stanley Investment Funds USD Liquidity will be closed for trading today October 30th.  This 
decision was based on the Securities Industry and Financial Markets Association (SIFMA) recommendation 
for a full market closure due to Hurricane Sandy and severe weather.   
  
All deals that have been received or that will be received by our Transfer Agent (RBC Investor Services) up 
to the cut off time today will be rebooked for the next dealing date (normally tomorrow Wednesday October 
31st) unless otherwise instructed by yourselves. 
  
Kindly contact the Morgan Stanley Client Services Desk with any questions at 
  
UK 
(+352) 34 64 61 10  
  
US Offshore and Americas 
(+1)-800-231-2026: latamclientservice@morganstanley.com  
  
Italy / Greece 
(+352) 34 64 61 50  
  
France / Switzerland/ Benelux 
(+352) 34 64 61 30  
  
Spain / Portugal / South America  
(+352) 34 64 61 40  
  
Asia 
(+65) 68 34 62 32: sgcsa@morganstaley.com 
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